Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

o R SR el
From: AD2-GRV10 <ad2-grv10@nycourts.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:49 AM
To: elena@judgewatch.org
Subject: PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL: File No. N-1034-21
Attachments: Sassower complaint.pdf; AGC Letter to Ms. Sassower.pdf

Dear Ms. Sassower,

Receipt is acknowledged of your voicemail dated September 17, 2021, concerning a letter dated September 15, 2021,
that was directed to you from our office.

Please be advised that on August 25, 2021, we received correspondence from the Attorney Grievance Committee for the
Third Judicial Department (“AGC”), whereby a complaint dated April 8, 2021, that you filed with the AGC was transferred

to our office. The complaint concerned a Nassau County attorney. It is our understanding that you received notice of
the transfer directly from the AGC.

Copies of the above-mentioned letters addressed to you are attached for your reference.
Very truly yours,

Rachel Merker

Principal Court Attorney
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

NYS Grievance Committee

For the Tenth Judicial District
150 Motor Parkway, Suite 102
Hauppauge, New York 11788
(631) 231-3775 (office)

(631) 208-5322 (facsimile)

PLEASE NOTE: Pursuant to Judiciary Law Section 90(10), the information contained in this e-mail is PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use
of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the recipient of this transmission s not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this communication is prohibited by law. If you have received this e-mail in error, or if any problem occurred
with its transmission, please notify us immediately by telephone at (631) 231-3775.



